
 
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
www.CentralHudson.com 

                      November 26, 2019 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
 
 The enclosed statement is issued by Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation and transmitted for filing 
in compliance with the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York regarding change 
in adjustments.    

PSC No. 12 - Gas 

                            
Applicable to  

Statement        Number              Service Classes 
Statement of Interruptible Gas Transportation Rates    ITR – 250              9 
 
      Statements ITR-250, applicable to Service Classification No 9, will become effective on November 30, 2019.  
 
  
       

 

                                                    Yours very truly, 
                   
 
 
                                                             Anthony S. Campagiorni 
         Vice President,  

Customer Services and Regulatory Affairs 

Received: 11/26/2019


